
 

 

 

APPRENTICESHIP INFORMATION EVENING 

John McGrath Auto Group would like to extend an invitation to 

VET / Career Co-ordinators, Students and Parents 

To attend our Apprenticeship Information Evening on 

Wednesday 17th September 2025  6.00pm to 7.00pm 

John McGrath Kia  

174 Melrose Drive Phillip ACT (Entrance via Divine Court)  

Places are strictly limited 

We anticipate employing up to 20 First Year Apprentice Technicians  

for our 2026 intake 

The presentation will provide information about applying for an  

Automotive Technician Apprenticeship including: 

• How an Apprenticeship is structured and requirements for apprentices 

• Expectations of employers and employees 

• Rates of pay / hours and workplace conditions 

Meet our Service Managers from across the John McGrath Auto Group 

Short information presentations from training and industry representatives, including: 

• Skills ACT 

• MEGT our Australian Apprenticeship Support Network provider 

• Motor Traders Association NSW our Registered Training Organisation (RTO) 

• Service Managers and staff from John McGrath Auto Group  

If you are interested in attending, please contact our HR Department   hr@jmcg.com.au 

RSVP Friday 12th September 2025 

We look forward to seeing you on the night 

Suzanne Sayers – HR Manager 

Peter Ando – Group Service Manager 
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